SWRC Ridgefield Visit

Tim Bezler timbezler@att.net

Sent: 04-24-2024 12:02pm

To comply with the CT FOIA, I hereby notice that members of Solid Waste & Recycling Commission (SWRC) will visit the Ridgefield, CT Transfer Station to observe the operation of their Aerated Static Pile (ASP) food composting facility on Wednesday, May 8th. The tour will begin at 4:30 PM and will be hosted by Jennifer Heaton-Jones of Housatonic Resources Recovery Authority (HRRA).

Sincerely,

Tim Bezler

Chair, Fairfield Solid Waste & Recycling Commission

178 Glengarry Road

Fairfield, CT 06825

203-731-4318

timbezler@att.net